
Dear Parents, 

This week we have been focusing on our new book called ‘No Bot’. 

The children really enjoyed this story and we have been using robots 

in all our stations. 

During table top the children have been rolling a dice and practising 

their adding skills by adding cubes to their towers; they have been 

writing a sentence about where they think the robot has forgotten his 

things and making this into a book; making a puzzle; building a robot 

city and playing some games with Numicon. 

This week the children have made their own stories for story-telling 

week. They have used some of their red words to help spell tricky 

words. They then made these into a story book to show their friends. 

They have also been making robots using junk modelling and these 

robots have become part of their play in the construction area. They 

have been making playdough and modelling these into different 

shapes and people to use in their stories. They have also learnt about 

a new artist called Kandinsky and creating their own paintings 

inspired by the works of Kandinsky. These are all displayed inside the 

classroom. The children made some of their own cards with red words to display and help 

them with their writing. 

We have continued with our new letter this week and it is the letter Yud.  We have learnt 

that it is the smallest letter in the Hebrew Aleph Bet and our action for this letter is to crawl 

up as small as we can!  Thank you to those of you that have completed the home learning 

Aleph Bet sheets - keep it up!  We have also been looking at the last 3 plagues and learning 

that Hashem is always helping us.  We know that Paroh told the Jewish people to leave 

Mitzrayim (Egypt) quickly and we thought about all the things we would take if we had to 

hurry away, we made lists and packed our cases - a very busy time! 

 
Our week’s attendance was 92.69 %. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 
 

Shabbat shalom, 

Reception Team  


